Arlene Tavani

From:

Libby Downey <downey@monterey.org>

Sent:

Monday, June 03, 2013 2:36 PM

To:

Arlene Tavani

Subject:

Re: Governance Committee Recommendations re Design-Build RFP, May 28, 2013

2 yr:

:-1

FlwUp:

-1

My take is you should hire a firm that has done a desal. Otherwise, their learning curve we will pay for in dollars. There are only 3 firms in the US that qualify as having done desal plants. Please forget about local and get the one with experience. Libby Downey

On Thu, May 30, 2013 at 12:03 PM, Arlene Tavani < Arlene@mpwmd.net > wrote:

Dear Mr. MacLean: Please see attached the recommendations of the Monterey Peninsula Water Supply Project Governance Committee regarding development of the final Request for Proposals for the Design and Construction of Desalination Infrastructure. The recommendations were adopted on May 28, 2013.

Arlene Tavani

Executive Assistant

Monterey Peninsula Water

Management District

Phone: 831-658-5652